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          Breakfast with Santa was a success!            

  The Branch donated $500 
         and The LA donated $200              

to the Georgetown Bread Basket 
 to help out during the holiday season.              

 

          Christmas Greetings 
                delivered to our Veterans           

    Marcus from MSB was
awarded a 

       Poppy Certificate                                            
for personally sending      

60 Christmas Cards 
          to the Troops!            



Follow us on on our Facebook Page: 
Royal Canadian Legion

Branch 120 - Georgetown

      Branch General Meeting
      January  9, 2020

 at 8:00 p.m.



Ways and Means 
January Upcoming 

Events
 

Join us every 
Saturday for our 
Meat and Mingle

2 - 5 p.m.
 

Enjoy live tunes from: 
 

Neil Cotton  - Saturday January 11/20
 

Doug Sanders - Saturday January 25/20
 
 
 
 

Still time to get your Raffle
Tickets at the Branch. 

Draw will be done 
New Years Eve 

Ways and Means 

The Christmas Social was fun! 
Thank you to those who came out!

Saturday Drop In
 Shuffleboard

1:00 p.m.
Blind Draw Teams

$5 per week



SPORTS

Wishing all of our  Comrades a 
Very Happy New Year!  

Thank you for all
of the support this year! 

Best Wishes and 
Prosperous 2020!


